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Federal Authority For Government Human Resources ’*

Circular No. (12) of 2021
Islamic New Year 1443 AH holiday

To: all ministries & federal entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like
to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.
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On the occasion of the upcoming Islamic New Year 1443 andvas pg‘r\d;he
official holidays agenda for public and private sectQ{soh'bgrovg‘q\M}%ab net
Resolution No. (23 / 16) for 2020; thgdkm\l?orlty Gfhe\‘gie‘ats %
announcing to all ministries eq‘q\tf&ibeglb g}(\ﬂe%‘ tQa\gaﬂw \?\IAI’I ear
holiday will n Thur 2 r.

oliday will be o “u W@% L c\ee“ de N -
On th\sabJé%‘eg Qaﬁﬁﬁ we \Ubufa‘fl@\ga ke thl& apﬁb?ﬁmlty to extend our
ﬁ@h‘rtfe\“@mb‘?atulapoﬁadfo tQQ\\PFéélcken;ehm ?Ilghness Sheikh Khalifa bin
23938 AJ h§7‘3n l;lladsﬁg?me%a\sh\?i\(h Mohamed bin Rashid Al Maktoum,
Vlséal’-"res Sﬁn(} "‘f\/llnlster of the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, His
ngbﬁgss %M Ihohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu
Dhablei‘ﬁdo Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE Armed Forces, and their
Highnesses the Supreme Council Members and Rulers of the Emirates,
wishing them good health and happiness.

We also offer congratulations to the people of the UAE and Arab and Islamic
nations around the world.

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources
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